
 
 

 

March 29, 2022 

Dear Colleague: 

In an effort to ensure all Members have an opportunity to provide input in the Appropriations 

process, we invite you to testify on the agencies and programs under the jurisdiction of the 

Interior, Environment, and Related Agencies Appropriations Subcommittee.   

Members may testify virtually or by submitting written testimony for the record. 

The Interior Subcommittee’s Member Day hearing will be held virtually on Thursday, April 7, at 

9:00 AM.   

Please submit requests to testify by email with the subject line “Request to Testify” to Marcel 

Caldwell (Marcel.Caldwell@mail.house.gov) on Tuesday, April 5, close of business. Each 

Member will be provided five minutes to testify. Complete testimony will be included in the 

hearing record.   

If you wish to provide input but are unable to attend in person, written testimony may be 

submitted to the Subcommittee for placement in the public hearing record. Specific details for 

submitting testimony can be found here on the Appropriations Committee website. 

Thank you for your interest in the Interior, Environment, and Related Agencies Subcommittee.  

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Subcommittee at 

202-225-3081. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chellie Pingree  

Chair,  

Subcommittee on Interior, Environment,  

and Related Agencies 
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https://appropriations.house.gov/sites/democrats.appropriations.house.gov/files/FY23%20Interior%20Member%20Testimony%20Instructions.pdf

